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GOLDEN SPANNER 2020 
awarded to HARRY RIDLEY 

The Golden Spanner is awarded annually to a Branch member considered by the 
Committee to have made a significant contribution to keeping other Branch 
members’ Minors on the road. It isn’t necessarily for physical “spannering”; it 
could be for the sourcing of parts, or the loan of tools or facilities, or other 
matters related to keeping our cars going. 

This year it is awarded to Harry Ridley for his untiring work on Steve Rogers’ 
Traveller, which involved removing the engine more than once, and sourcing and 
fitting a number of parts. Steve says, “Harry went above and beyond in fixing 
the engine in my Morris.” 

It was awarded at our Virtual Rally and presented to Harry in person by 
Deputy Chair Steve Chater on 4 August. 

The photo shows Harry with his own Traveller. 


